
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Easy Fundraising 
Thank you to everyone who has bought things on the internet through this site. We now have 32 
supporters and £98.37 has been raised. If you are unaware of what this is here is a reminder. 
 
We have registered with the Easy Fundraising website and by following the link below or the link from 
our school website, (it’s important to follow these links), it allows you to support our fundraising 
through your purchases at no extra cost to you. There are hundreds of connected websites such as 
Amazon, Argos, eBay and M&S to name just a few. Prices at the sites remain the same as their ‘normal’ 
site, but following our link means that they donate a percentage to our fund raising. 
 
The link to follow is: 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/pegswoodps/ 
 
 

Nursery Outdoor Area 
Although we have been using our new area in Nursery for many weeks, our official opening took place 
today with Pegswood County Councillor, David Towns cutting the ribbon to mark the official opening. 
Once again, many thanks to all the contributors who helped us reach our target. Photos of the opening 
will be on our website soon and they will also be present on the Northumberland County Council website 
too. A video was also shot by Northumberland County Council and will appear on the websites soon, with 
our very own Mrs Layton being interviewed! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Forthcoming building work 
This is now due to start on Tuesday instead of Monday, with the scaffolding being put up. 
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